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I believe there is a proposal for a planning application to accommodate 310 houses on
Thelwall Heys near to Pickering Bridge.

I would like to object to this development on the basis of road safety as access to this
development would be on a busy road namely Stockport Rd that currently has a 40 m.p.h.
speed limit.

The transpennine trail and Bridgewater canal is regularly used by walkers, cyclists and
fishermen, and i believe that by increasing traffic in this area would not only increase
collisions but also injury to persons already using this natural scenic environment.
Increased collisions and injury to persons would further impact on the demands of our
already stretched emergency services.

I believe this development proposal would be shortsighted and irresponsible for the
aforementioned reasons.

Regards

Bernard Leid
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